Week ending – Sunday 23rd March 2025 

Newport and Tayport Church Website 

It is with deep regret that I have to inform you that this is the last week I will be posting our weekly news and our Newsletter on our Church Website.
 I have been involved and directly responsible for the technical organising and setting up of this weekly marketing tool as a natural extension of what the Committee wanted to develop many years ago when we first started the Website and the Newsletter.
Our new Committee has decided to continue with the Newsletter but is of the opinion that we do not require our own website which we have had since it was established many years ago at the request of Father Martin.
I am, therefore leaving them to inform you directly of their intentions and ideas as to how they intend to replace this source of information so that you might be kept up to date each week on church news and forthcoming events associated with church activities.
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the Editors over the years who have made sure I received the Newsletter and any relevant information each weekend on time. This makes it practical for me to post it on the Website for all of our parishioners so that they to be kept up to date with both current news and all and future upcoming events.

My best wishes,
Jack Meiland
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